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Comments: Wayne National Forest single track

 

 

I would like to add my support to increase off road motorcycle single track trails in the Wayne national forest. I

live in Northwest Ohio and regulary drive to West Virginia to ride the single track trails on the Hatfield McCoy trail

system. It would be great to have that sort of trail system in Ohio where I would have to travel a shorter distance

to ride. It would also be nice to spend my money for riding, dining out, and lodging in my home state of Ohio. 

Adding single track trails would have minimal impact on the forest. Very few trees and habitat would be disturbed

adding the trails and would the need arise that a section of trail would have to closed the land remediation would

be almost non existent due to the low impact motorcycles have on the trails.

 

 

 

Thanks for considering adding more trails

 

 

Dan Campbell

 


